
Soccer team 
off and running

The team captains' meeting for 
the men’s pre-season soccer tour­
nament (7 p.m.), men’s flag foot­
ball (6:30 p.m.) and men’s soccer 
(7 p.m.) are all on Thur. Sept. 12.

Saturday, Sept. 14 is the team 
captains’ meeting for men’s ten­
nis (9 a.m., Commons), while 
women’s softball and the 
women’s pre-season flag football 
tournament team captains’ meet­
ings are Thursday, Sept. 12 at 6:30 
p.m. The team captains’ meeting 
for women’s soccer is Thursday, 
Sept. 19 at 6:30 p.m.

Sport reps, team captains and 
individuals involved in non-team 
sports are asked to be sure to drop 
in to the Intramural Office to 
pick up entry forms There is a 
$25 refundable default fee for 
each team entered in the Intramu­
ral Program.

The Dial-A-Rec information 
number is now operative. For a 
taped, up-to-the-minute message 
about intramural activities, meet­
ings, cancellations, postpone­
ments, etc. call 424-2043. Watch 
for next week's Gazette and 
remember “I.M. Involved”.

I.M. involved
Intramural 

season begins
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THE DALHOUSIE TIGERS 
men’s soccer team will kick off 
the 1985 season this weekend with 
a pair of AUAA contests. The 
Tigers will travel to Prince 
Edward Island on Saturday, Sept. 
14th for a match with the defend­
ing AUAA champions., The 
U.P.E.I. Panthers, at 2 p.m., 
while on Sunday, Sept. 15th, the 
Dal squad will be in New Bruns­
wick for a 2 p.m. contest against 
the Mount Allison Mounties.

The Tigers’ first home game of

the season will be on Saturday, 
Sept. 21 when they will host the 
St. Francis Xavier X-Men in a 1 
p.m. game at Studley Field.

Under the direction of second- 
year coach Eric McIntyre, the 
Tigers will be looking to improve 
on their third-place finish in the 
Eastern Division of the AUAA in 
1984. The Tigers finished the 
1984 season with a 2-5-4 record.

By CHRIS WHEELER loy and Ron Rizzo will share the 
job of supervising men’s sports.

THE DALHOUSIE CAMPUS 
Recreation Office welcomes all 
new and returning students to the 
1985-86 Intramural Program.

Students at Dalhousie can 
enjoy a variety of sports on the 
Intramural circuit. Intramurals 
provide a well-deserved diversion 
from long hours of studying, help 
students acquire and maintain a 
certain level of physical and men­
tal fitness, and there are also the 
social aspects of playing Intram­
ural sports. Think of all the peo­
ple you are going to meet.

This year, five individuals have 
been hired as Intramural Supervi­
sors, each responsible for co­
ordinating specific sports or 
events.

Faye Joudrey will be in charge 
of tournaments and special 
events, while Shauna Cun­
ningham will oversee women’s 
sports and Chris Wheeler will co­
ordinate co-ed sports. Terry Mel-

The Campus Recreation Office 
is located in Dalplex, and the new 
staff invites all interested to come 
in and meet them or call them at 
424-2558 if they have any ques­
tions or concerns about leagues or 
events.

Entry due date for women’s 
soccer, tennis, the bowling 
league, and men’s softball is 
Monday, September 16.

Wednesday, Sept. 18 is the 
deadline for entries for the men’s 
pre-season ice hockey tourna­
ment, while Monday, Sept. 23 is 
the last day for entries for men’s 
ice hockey.

Entry forms must be received 
by the Campus Recreation Office 
by 5:00 p.m. on the above dates.

Team Captains’ Meetings are 
held prior to the commencement 
of each sport. Team Captains are 
asked to call the Intramural 
Office for times and locations.

The Tigers will, however, be a 
more experienced team this year, 
as five of the squad’s returnees 
gained valuable experience when 
they represented Nova Scotia in 
the Canada Summer Games in 
August. Kenny Burton, Timmy 
Hall, Roger Mclntrye, Christos 
Migas and Joey Perrault all per­
formed well in Saint John this 
summer, and should help the 
Tigers improve on last year’s 
record.
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PURCHASE YOUR CAMPUS 
JACKET-NYLON QUILT-MELTON 
LEATHER-OR LEATHER

Before October 1st, 1985 
And Select Any Shirt Up To 
$9.00JValue Absolutely FREE...

Maritime Campus Store Limited 
6238 Quinpool Road 
Halifax, N.S. B3L 1A2
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Dal athletes at 
the Canada Games

K'AS ANY CANADIAN SPORTS 
fan knows, this past summer fea­
tured the Canada Games in Saint 
John, New Brunswick. The Nova 
Scotia contingent finished fifth 
overall in the medal standings. 
The total medal count was the 
best showing a Nova Scotian 
group has ever had at any Canada 
Games.

Many of the Nova Scotian ath­
letes hail from Dalhousie and fol­
lowing is a listing of them and the 
sport they participated in. We 
apologize for anyone missed.

Greg Marquis (baseball), Alice 
Cerny and Patricia MacCormack 
(basketball), Paula Gaudet (div­
ing), Janice Cossar (field hockey), 
Kenny Burton, Timothy Hall, 
Roger Mclntryre, Christos Migas, 
and Joseph Perrault (soccer), 
Susan Cojicutt, Annick de Goo- 
yer, Derek Estabrook, David Lay- 
ton, Craig Parsons, Edward Pirie, 
Susan Spargo, and Norm Tink- 
ham (track and field ), and Ron 
MacGillivray and Brian Rourke 
(volleyball) were all involved in 
the Games.
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specializing in . . .

Sailboards
Surfboards
Skateboards
SurfwearPhysical Plant 

softball champs
THE “MONDAY NIGHT 
Dogs’’ from Dal Physical 
Plant captured the champion­
ship of the third annual Oland’s 
Summer Softball Tournament 
Sunday Sept. 8 by wresting a 7-5 
win over the relentless team from 
Psychology.

The Psychology team had 
played four straight games on the 
final day of the 12-team, 2-day 
tournament.

The ‘‘Tupper Eagles”, who 
had also proven a formidable 
team to be reckoned with, fin­
ished in 3rd place.

The tournament was the cul­
mination of the Dalhousie 
Faculty and Staff Summer Soft- 
ball League, which saw 24 teams 
from the various departments on 
campus compete throughout the 
summer. A special tribute is also 
in order for all the teams who par­
ticipated both in the summer 
league and the play-off

Grand Summer Clearance Saletournament.
Paul MacLennon accepted the 

Oland’s Tournament Trophy for 
the Monday Night Dogs, which 
broke a tradition by the Grad 
House “Pour Sports” who had 
previously won the trophy twice 
in a row. Each member of the 
championship team was also 
presented with an Oland Export 
‘‘sport bag”, compliments of Mr. 
Dave Bryson of Oland’s Brewery.
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Mistral, HiFly & Alpha Sailboards
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School SailboardsSwim team 
to meet

THE DALHOUSIE VARSITY 
swim team will be holding a team 
meeting Wednesday, September 
18 at 5:00 p.m.

All interested are invited to 
attend the meeting, which will 
take place in Room 206 of the 
Dalplex.

Prices from 495.00 — 1500.00
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